
Request:
I would like to know the number of exotic pet licenses granted by North Tyneside council from January 2016 to date.

I would also like the information broken down on a monthly and yearly basis, with a brief summary of what the licence was
granted for and in which area.

Additionally, I would like to know the number licences issued under the Dangerous Wild Animals (DWAAA) Act from
January 2016 to date.

I would also like the information broken down on a monthly and yearly basis, with a brief summary of what the licence was
granted for and in which area.

Submitted on 26/10/19.

Response:
Exotic pets are licensed under the Dangerous Wild Animals Act. Under this Act the following licences have been issued:

August 2017 - 1 licence for the keeping of Dwarf Caimans in North Shields area of North Tyneside. This licence was
renewed in August 2019.
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